Anne-Gaélle Delabye and Bertrand Geradin are attending the Iberian Private Equity conference

on Thursday 23 May 2019.

The 6th Annual Iberian Private Equity Conference bring together delegates of the leading Private

equity investors and funds in the world.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would like to organise a meeting with us or if we can

help you or your clients.

To get further information on the event, please visit this website and If you would like to arrange

a meeting, please get in touch.


https://www.ogier.com/people/anne-gaelle-delabye
https://www.ogier.com/people/bertrand-geradin
https://pe-insights.org/

